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On behalf of Laragh House Farms Limited 
 
 
 

07 June 2022        Reg. No.: P1142-01 

 

Further Notice under the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013, in respect 

of a licence application from Laragh House Farms Limited for an installation located at  

Killycrone, Stradone, County Cavan. 

 

 

Dear Mr. Fay, 
 

I refer to the EPA’s notice of 10 February 2022 requesting information in respect of your 

licence  application.  

 

You are advised that the NIS submitted on 07 March 2022 contains significant errors, 

namely with respect to the level of modelling required in circumstances where the 

background levels of ammonia or nitrogen deposition exceed the critical level/load at 

affected Natura 2000 sites. You are therefore required to update this NIS in accordance with 

the criteria set out in the EPA guidance document “Assessment of the impact of ammonia 

and nitrogen on Natura 2000 sites from Intensive Agriculture Installations”:  

https://www.epa.ie/publications/licensing--permitting/industrial/ied/Assessment-of-

Impact-of--Ammonia-and-Nitrogen-on-Natura-sites-from-Intensive-Agericulture-

Installations.pdf.  

 

With a view to advancing this application for determination, the above mentioned 

information should be submitted to the EPA within 4 weeks of the date of this notice. 

 

It should be noted that failure to comply with this request may result in the EPA activating  

Regulation 19 of the EPA (Industrial Emissions)(Licensing) Regulation 2013 which pertains to 

Withdrawal or Abandonment of application for a licence.  

 

Your prompt attention to this matter is requested. 
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Yours faithfully, 

Philip Stack 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


